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FEATURES OF RC
SPACE

Learn About Solar System, Stars &
Planets

SOLAR SYSTEM
Stars & Planets

Learn About Comets, Meteoroids &
Space Objects

COMETS
Meteoroids & Space Objects

Learn About Galaxys, Milky Ways,
Black holes & Asteroids

GALAXYS
Milky Ways & Black holes 

Learn About Space Rockets, Satellites
& Spaceship

ROCKETS
 Satellites & Spaceship
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BENEFITS OF
RC SPACE

Studying the solar system and
space provides you with insights
into the fundamental principles
of physics, astronomy, and
planetary science. It helps you
understand how celestial bodies
move, interact, and evolve over
time.

SCIENTIFIC
UNDERSTANDING

Space exploration has driven the
development of cutting-edge
technologies, many of which have
found applications on Earth.
Learning about space technology
can broaden your knowledge of
advancements in fields like
materials science, robotics, and
telecommunications.

TECHNOLOGICAL
ADVANCEMENT
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